
Student Notices 
Friday, September 27th, 2024 

 

Announcements 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Calling all high school students passionate about performing arts! Vancouver Opera is offering a year-long Opera 
Experience program for 10 lucky students. Participants will get an exclusive, behind-the-scenes look at professional 
productions like Die Fledermaus, Flight, and Madama Butterfly. Students will attend 3-4 rehearsals per opera, gain 
valuable work experience hours, and even receive a letter of reference for post-secondary applications. Ready to 
dive into the world of opera? Apply now! 
 
If you are interested in this great opportunity, see Ms. Kosar for more information. 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Drama Club:  Thanks to everyone for auditioning for "I Shot Santa"!  You were all great and it is always very hard 
to figure out the cast.  We cannot meet today, unfortunately, so we will meet on Tuesday at lunch in the 
theatre.  Please be sure to know your availability for rehearsals and be able to share the info with the stage 
managers.  If you are interested in helping with the crew, you should attend the meeting as well. 
 
See you on Tuesday. 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Reminder to any Grade 8 boys interested in playing basketball this year.  There will be an open gym scrimmage 
today afterschool from 3-4:30pm in the Shark Tank.  Please have proper shoes and clothing for the session. 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Attention Gr. 10 and 11 students: 
 
The Here4Peers Program is recruiting Volunteer Youth Leaders to facilitate workshops on mental health to our 
family of elementary schools. If you are passionate about mental health, confident in public speaking and 
facilitating workshops, this is the volunteer opportunity for you! Leaders are required to attend mandatory training 
sessions and ongoing meetings through the school year.  
  
Find out more information at the info session on Wednesday October 2 at lunch, in the JEDI Centre, Room 502. 
See Ms. Lau in the Counselling Centre if you have any questions. 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Interested EXAM ONLY students for AP: we will have an information meeting at the start of lunch today in the 
Theatre. Please make an effort to attend. Further AP information is under the student tab on our website. 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Your Go-Cards are here! Come by the Office at lunch today to claim your Go-Card! If you missed Photo Day last 
week, make sure you’re here on Oct 16th for Photo Retakes during PLT. 
________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

  
 


